Keith Westrick

5-20-2020

5175 South Lake Court

Celina, Ohio 45822

West2son@hotmail.com

Dear Dr. Schmiesing and the Celina Board of Education

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position of Engineering Technology Instructor at TriStar Career Compact effective at the end of the 2019/2020 school year.

I would like to thank Celina City Schools for giving me this opportunity and I appreciate the time I spent in that capacity. I enjoyed working with Tim Buscher and Brian Stetler and I am apprehensive that I am doing the right thing. But when I took the job as a retire/rehire I told them from day one if a young instructor comes along and looks like the right fit, put them into the position.

If I can be of any help for a smooth transition for the new instructor I will be more than glad to help out in any way that I can.

Sincerely,

Leith Westrick